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Over the next two 

weeks we will be:    
 

 Writing narrative 

poetry. 

 Continuing our PSHE 

and Science topics 

based on “Changes.” 

 Investigating the music 

of “Adele.” 

 Learning how to 
convert measurements 
for weight, length and 
capacity. 
 

 Finding out more about 

mapping, in our 

Geography topic. 

 
 

All change! 

A rather eventful week, with Skylarks remotely, well at least for part of it! We will 

endeavour to give you all the information you need for the next couple of weeks, 

although things may change again at short notice...let’s wait and see!  

 

The first change is our date for Sports Day. To enable Skylarks to have the chance to 

practise, it has been rescheduled to the morning of Friday 9th July. Unfortunately, we 

won’t be able to invite you to support the children due to current COVID restrictions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scratch programming sessions 
with Mrs Blumire will start next 
week as Year 5 will have some 
designated time in the ICT Suite. 
 

Jigsaw PSHE 

PSHE sessions based on “Changing Me” continue.  

Week 3- Puberty for Boys 

Week 4-Conception 

Weeks 5/6- Moving On. 

Thank you for your support at home with this topic.  

Just a reminder that, you may like to consider sharing some reading material with your child to 

support our learning in school. 

Homework 

Just a little reminder that Year 5 homework tasks are 

going to continue to be set on Teams (just in case). 

Given the current COVID guidelines, this is the most 

efficient way of setting and returning homework with 

the advantage of providing some feedback to the 

children. However, paper copies are available for 

those who require them! 

Work has been set on Spellzone, to 

practise homophones. Please 

encourage your child to log in and 

try the activities.  


